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        May 18, 2009 
 
 
 
TO:  FPF Executive Council Members 
 
FROM:  Bob Carver, FPF President 
 
SUBJECT: Call to Action – Contact Governor Crist and Ask for the Veto of HB 903 
 
 
Governor Crist has received House Bill 903 from the Florida Legislature, and is 
currently reviewing it. 
 
Contact Governor Crist and ask him to veto HB 903.  Utilize the following: 
 

Governor Charlie Crist 
State of Florida 
Plaza Level 05, The Capitol  
400 South Monroe Street  
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0001 
 
Phone:  (850)488-4441 
Fax:  (850)487-0801 
Email:  Charlie.Crist@MyFlorida.com 

 
The attached letters from the FPF and the FPF’s General Counsel is forwarded for your 
review and information. 
 
Although the Governor has until May 30, 2009, to act on HB 903, you need to act as soon 
as possible.  To date, he has been dealing with legislation that his office has received 
fairly quickly. 
 
It’s important for you to communicate to him in your own words.  Respond decisively 
and immediately. 
 
BC/tk 
Attachments 
cc:  Larry Osborne, IAFF 12th DVP 
 
 














